

ADDED VALUE – PET TOPIC: EDUCATION

Part 1: Vocabulary List

Absent	Essay	Nature studies	University	College
Certificate	Handwriting	Noctice board	Diploma	Register
Coach	Instruction	Project	Major	Composition
Curriculum	Instructor	Qualification	laboratory (lab)	Research

Part 2: Practice

I. Vocabulary:

Task 1 : Choose the odd one out.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|--------------------------------|---------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>a</u> bsent | B. <u>e</u> ssay | C. <u>p</u> roject | D. <u>r</u> egister |
| 2. A. <u>c</u> urriculum | B. <u>i</u> nstr <u>u</u> ctor | C. <u>c</u> upboard | D. <u>h</u> ut |
| 3. A. <u>c</u> oach | B. <u>s</u> h <u>o</u> w | C. <u>m</u> ouse | D. <u>f</u> low |
| 4. A. <u>h</u> ear | B. <u>r</u> es <u>e</u> arch | C. <u>e</u> ar | D. <u>c</u> lear |
| 5. A. <u>c</u> amp | B. <u>l</u> amp | C. <u>c</u> upboard | D. <u>a</u> part |

Task 2: Match the definition with the words.

- | | |
|----------------|--|
| 1. Certificate | A writing that is done with a pen or pencil, not printed or typed |
| 2. Coach | an institution at the highest level of education where you can study for a degree |
| 3. Handwriting | a person who trains a person or team in sport |
| 4. University | an official document proving that you have completed a course of study or passed an exam |

5. Major _____ related to somebody's main subject of study in college or university

II. Grammar:

Task 1: Choose the present simple tense or present continuous tense.

1. You _____ (write) a letter now
2. Jane _____ (go) to bed at 10 o'clock on weekdays
3. The busses sometimes _____ (arrive) late
4. Hurry up! The trains _____ (wait) at platform 3
5. Jack is six years old, but he _____ (speak) English and French

Task 2: Rewrite the sentences.

1. It's the first time I've been to New York
⇒ I haven't _____
2. My class has over 40 students
⇒ There are _____
3. Smoking is not allowed in this cafe'
⇒ You can't _____
4. If you don't stop making that noise, I'll call the police
⇒ Unless _____
5. I get to work in twenty minutes
⇒ It _____

III. Reading:

Read the article about getting to sleep and answer the questions below.

Sleep is very important. It's just as important for your body as eating and exercising. If you don't get enough sleep, then you won't be able to enjoy yourself. Going out with friends, playing sports or even watching movies will not be much fun if you're tired.

People of all ages need sleep, but different people need different amounts. Babies sleep about twice as much as they stay awake. Teenagers need about eight to ten hours a night, and older people need less. But one person may need more than another even if they are both the same age.

Six out of ten children say they are tired during the day, which means they are not getting enough sleep. So how can you get to sleep? A good idea is to write down what you are thinking about before you go to bed. Then, make sure your bedroom is as dark as possible, and it isn't too hot or too cold. You can also try reading a book. Don't drink soft drinks or use your phone before going to bed. However, playing games on your computer is the main one to avoid!

1. What is more important doing?
 - A. Sleeping and eating are more important.
 - B. Sleeping and exercising are more important.
 - C. Sleeping, eating and exercising are all important.
2. What do babies spend more time doing?
 - A. Sleeping
 - B. Staying awake
 - C. Eating
3. Who needs less sleep?
 - A. Babies
 - B. Teenagers
 - C. Older people

4. What may stop you from sleeping?
- A. The bedroom is too dark.
 - B. Feeling too hot.
 - C. Reading a book.
5. What is the worst thing to do before going to bed?
- A. Using your phone.
 - B. Playing online.
 - C. Drinking soft drinks

IV. Writing:

Rewrite the sentences without changing their meaning.

1. Although his leg was broken he managed to get out of the car.
⇒ In spite of _____
2. I would like you to help me to put the chairs away.
⇒ Would you mind _____
3. I'll pick the children up if you like.
⇒ Would you _____
4. We spent 5 hours getting to London.
⇒ It took _____
5. I get to work in 20 minutes.
⇒ It takes _____